
NDP NE Show 20 July (Sat), 5.30pm 

Posted on 15 Jul 2024 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

Thank you for giving consent for your child/ward to attend the NE Show this upcoming Saturday, 
20th July, 5.30pm. 

A ticket has been distributed to your child/ward (by 16/7 Tuesday) unless they were absent from 
school. 

Your child/ward will not be accompanied by teachers, and will be required to make their 
owntransport and meal arrangements. 

He/she is not required to wear the school uniform and is encouraged to dress in our national 
colours of red and white. 

All spectators are to be seated at the Padang by 5.30 p.m. and the show will end by around 8.20 
p.m. 

If your child or ward has received a ticket but is unable to attend this Saturday due to personal 
matters, please return the ticket to us by this Wednesday, 17 July. This will allow us to reallocate it 
to other interested students. We appreciate your understanding. 

For clarifications, please contact Ms Rohasliza at rohasliza_rohmadon@schools.gov.sg. 

We believe this will be an invaluable learning experience for your child/ward. Thank you for 
supporting the holistic development of your child/ward. 

  

Yours faithfully. 

Ms Rohasliza 

SH NE/VIA 

  


